
Register Today!

Grand Reunion 2024

Calling all eagles from the classes of
’78, ’79, ’83 ,’84, ’88, ’89, ’93, ’94, ’98,
’99, ’03, ’04, ’08, ’09, ’13, ’14, ’18, and

’19–register for your reunion today!
With a return to an evening format on

Commencement Weekend 2024
and enhanced opportunities to connect

with current students, former faculty, and
fellow Eagles, you won't want to miss your
BC High Reunion! Don't miss out, click the
link below to check out our Grand Reunion
website with all the information you need

about your BC High Reunion! 

Golden Jubilee Reunion:
Class of 1974

Golden Jubilee Reunion: Class of 1974
 This May, the Class of 1974 will celebrate the

50th anniversary of their BC High
Graduation with a weekend full of festivities.

Over 90 members of the Class of '74
are registered to attend. Find out more about

all the festivities and RSVP by clicking the
link below. 

Have questions? Reach out to Jack Vaughan
'18 at jvaughan@bchigh.edu. 

Learn More and Register

https://www.bchigh.edu/events/grand-reunion-2024
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu
https://www.bchigh.edu/events/class-of-1974-50th-reunion


BC High Golf Classic

Back to the Point
Podcast

The BC High Golf Classic returns to Wollaston Golf Club
on Monday, June 24th 2024! Don't miss out on this

great opportunity to support Financial Aid at BC High
while enjoying a day out on the links. Sponsorship

opportunities are still availible. 
If you have questions about the BC High Golf Classic,

reach out to Ashley Goncalves, Senior Director of
Events and Engagement.

On the latest episode of BC High’s
official podcast, Back to the Point,

Rick Goulding ’04 and Phil Perry ’04,
Patriots Insider, delve into the
nostalgic realm of the BC High

cafeteria delights, dish out nuggets of
wisdom for aspiring media students,
and talk a little bit about the future

trajectory of the New England
Patriots. Listen now on Apple

Podcasts and SoundCloud.

Listen on Apple
Podcasts

Listen on SoundCloud
Listen on SoundCloud

Listen on Apple Podcasts

Sponsor the BC High Golf Tournament

mailto:agoncalves@bchigh.edu
mailto:agoncalves@bchigh.edu
mailto:agoncalves@bchigh.edu
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/Hw5pCgJ9yjIAxDPOFEof3y?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/Hw5pCgJ9yjIAxDPOFEof3y?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/mtIXC0RrMkuGDpJquW9ssP?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://soundcloud.com/backtothepoint/jon-reed-04
https://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/youd-do-anything-for-a-guy-you-graduated-from-bc/id1438455694?i=1000649350556
https://www.bchigh.edu/golf


Farewell to the Class of 2024!

Wednesday, April 3rd was the annual
Homeric Academy Actus. Started 60

years ago as part of the BC High
Centennial, the Homeric Academy of
Boston College High School annually

invites professors of Classics to
administer an oral exam on

Homer's Odyssey. This year's Examiner
was Peter Barrios-Lech, Associate
Professor and Graduate Program

Director in the Department of Classics
and Religious Studies at UMass Boston.

Congratulations, boys!

Wednesday, April 3rd was Career Day
for Judge House and Day House at BC

High. Over 30 alumni, parents, and
friends of BC High came to campus to
talk about with students about their
careers. Our guests included alumni

working in finance, law, medicine,
meteorology, and more.

Thanks to the alumni who came back
to campus for being so generous with

their time and imparting some wisdom
to our boys!

Friday, April 12th was the last day of classes for seniors. With the hard work behind
them, the boys celebrated their final days on Morrissey Boulevard with a week of

festivities including the Senior Olympics, Co-Curricular Awards, and more.
Congratulations, gentlemen! Wishing the Class of 2024 all the best in their next chapter

as they join the illustrious ranks of BC High Alumni!

Homeric Academy Actus Career Day

https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/rN0_CmZ9kpujK91BT4Yfzt?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bchigh/albums/72177720315942801/
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/FtNVCn59lqh7qklAcPlzT3?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/n9gsCkR0gnuO6PY8TkFhb2?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/nDxOClY90oS25jO0SgxNFS?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bchigh/albums/72177720316126412/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bchigh/albums/72177720316126412/
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/nDxOClY90oS25jO0SgxNFS?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bchigh/albums/72177720316403714/
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BC High honored longtime teacher and coach, John Normant '64by officially naming the jumps
area of the Keohane Track, the John Normant ’64 D Zone. Normant, who was the track coach at

BCH for 50 years leading the indoor track team to a State Championship in 2009, is also a
member of the MA State Track Coaches Association Hall of Fame, a St. Ignatius Award recipient,

and member of the BC High Athletics Hall of Fame. Congratulations, John!

Join Rev. John Predmore, SJ and members of the BC High
Community on Zoom to explore opportunities to continue

your formation. In May, the group will be discussing
Gerhard Lofink's Prayer Takes Us Home: The Theology

and Practice of Christian Prayer. 
Tuesdays 8:00 am - 9:00 am

Join Zoom
Meeting: https://bchigh.zoom.us/j/81168224605?

pwd=UlA0VFpKZyttRmxSU1QzSnpvN2kvQT09 Meeting
ID: 811 6822 4605
Passcode: 866898

View Photos Here

John Normant '64 D Zone

Adult Formation Opportunities

View Photos Here

https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/H44LCpYjnvSnN7Q1u3e6DK?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://www.amazon.com/Prayer-Takes-Us-Home-Christian-ebook/dp/B08GH5ZDJW
https://www.amazon.com/Prayer-Takes-Us-Home-Christian-ebook/dp/B08GH5ZDJW
https://www.amazon.com/Prayer-Takes-Us-Home-Christian-ebook/dp/B08GH5ZDJW
https://www.amazon.com/Prayer-Takes-Us-Home-Christian-ebook/dp/B08GH5ZDJW
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/1NnnCqxko0F8PVLKFWgKgA?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/1NnnCqxko0F8PVLKFWgKgA?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/1NnnCqxko0F8PVLKFWgKgA?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/1NnnCqxko0F8PVLKFWgKgA?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/GgYpCo2gmrIrLQljsE2aSf?domain=wrri7c6ab.cc.rs6.net
https://www.flickr.com/photos/bchigh/albums/72177720316129135/


Listen to Nate's Speech

Nate Ingram '19 Honored at Ouimet Scholarship Banquet

Hear Nate's Story

Nate Ingram '19 was honored this month at the Francis Ouimet Scholarship Fund's Annual
Banquet. Ingram is a graduating senior at the University of Rhode Island. Nate received a

standing ovation following his speech about overcoming family adversity as a child and the loss
of his father after high school. Nate was accompanied at the banquet by Chris Hayes '85, a

longtime BC High faculty member and golf coach. Congratulations, Nate!

Jack Murphy '18 Fitness
Challenge

Many BC High Alumni participated in the
Jack Murphy Fitness Challenge in honor
of the late Jack Murphy '18. The month-
long challenge provided an opportunity
for all of us to think of Jack and connect
with him through something he loved by

being motivated, getting creative, and
pushing ourselves out of our comfort

zones. 

Learn More about the Jack
Murphy Fitness Challenge 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/message/48:notes/1714574258738?context=%7B%22contextType%22%3A%22chat%22%7D
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/message/48:notes/1714574268108?context=%7B%22contextType%22%3A%22chat%22%7D
https://www.instagram.com/jackmurphyfoundation/
https://www.instagram.com/jackmurphyfoundation/
https://www.instagram.com/jackmurphyfoundation/


2024 Boston Marathon

We want to know what you have been up to! Tell us
about a recent trip, other alumni you have caught up

with, your nuptials, a new addition to your family, or a
newfound hobby. Class notes will be published in the

2024 BC High Magazine. Pictures can be emailed
to alumni@bchigh.edu .

Among the many alumni who ran the
2024 Boston Marathon was veteran

marathoner Brian Oates '89. This year
was extra special for Brian as he was

joined for the first time by his son, Owen
'24. Brian and Owen ran in support of
Golf Fights Cancer. Congratulations to

Brian, Owen, and all those who ran!

Submit a Class Note

Boston College High School | 150 Morrissey Boulevard | Boston, MA 02125 US

Send Us Your Marathon Photos!

Submit a Class Note

mailto:alumni@bchigh.edu?subject=Class%20Notes
mailto:alumni@bchigh.edu?subject=Class%20Notes
mailto:alumni@bchigh.edu?subject=Class%20Notes
mailto:jvaughan@bchigh.edu
https://www.bchigh.edu/alumni/connect

